
  
   

 

22 November 2018  
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Year 9 and Year 10 Study Visit to Paris 24-28 June 2019  
 
I am planning to run a study visit to Paris from the 24-28 June 2019 for pupils in Years 9 or 10 studying 
French. Places on this trip are limited to 40 pupils.   

 
The cost of the study visit is £600.00 per child subject to the number of boys going, which includes: 

 Coach travel to, around and back from Paris 
 3 nights in a central Paris hotel and 1 night in a hotel near Disneyland - Full Board 
 1 day/2 park entry to Disneyland Paris 
 A tour of Paris and Entry to the Eiffel Tower 
 A tour of the Stade de France 
 A Seine river boat cruise 
 Entry to a cinema and a theatre production 

 
PAYMENTS: Deposit Deadline of £100.00 to be paid by 14 December 2018. 
 
Please pay online via: www.scopay.com. If you need a link code please email mxl@bws.wilts.sch.uk (link 
codes are only needed for online account set up). Parents/Guardians who may find it difficult to meet the 
deadline for payment of the deposit should contact the Finance Office on ext 260. 
 
There are 40 places available for this trip and receipt of the deposit will be taken to mean you wish to take 
up a place on the trip. However in the event that the trip is oversubscribed, 40 names will be drawn 
randomly and those pupils who are unsuccessful will be placed on a reserve list and their deposits 
refunded.  
 
Your son will be covered by the school’s insurance during this trip; a copy of which is available on the 
school website. Please ensure that we have current emergency contact details and details of any medical 
conditions and that your son takes all necessary medication with him on this trip. These details can now be 
checked through the Insight Parent Portal, otherwise please contact Mrs Sarah Hayward 
sah@bws.wilts.sch.uk to update your son’s information. 
 
In the meantime, if you have any questions, then please e-mail me at adg@bws.wilts.sch.uk. 
 
For boys in Year 9 who do not wish to go to Pencelli or on the Paris trip, a Year 9 activity week will be 
taking place involving a variety of events at school and day trips.  Further details will be issued nearer the 
time. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr A Green 
Head of French and Spanish  

http://www.scopay.com/
mailto:mxl@bws.wilts.sch.uk
mailto:sah@bws.wilts.sch.uk
mailto:adg@bws.wilts.sch.uk

